
Erratum
Correction to Port et al. (2022)

The article entitled “Perceived impact of COVID-19
among callers to the National Suicide Prevention Life-
line” by M. S. Port et al. (Crisis, https://doi.org/10.1027/
0227-5910/a000881) has now been published as an open
access article with “© The Author(s)” under a CC BY-NC-
ND 4.0 license.
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